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The Braunston Friendly Club celebrated its 30th Birthday with lunch at ‘The Crowir Stockton.
Everyone enjoyed the meal in pieasant friendly surroundings.

There are still 5 members of the original committee & club in attendance. The aay was bright & sunny so
we all enjoyed the coach drive through the local villages including Avon Dassett and Fenny Compton.
Everywhere looked beautiful in the autumn sunshine. Next month-Nov 14th- we hope to have a speaker
from Kenwood Veterinary Surgery, Daventry, and on Nov 28th Greta Rarterey will talk about her visit to
Hong Kong and Bali.

Braunston Womens Institute @

The Annual Meeting was held in the Village Hall on October 4th. The President Mrs.Honor Mackichan
was re-elected and 2 new members were welcomed onto the committee. Tuesday November 1st will

be "Patchwork for Christmas".
Praunston Twinning, Association

some dates for your diary: The Floral demonstration is confirmed for Wednesday 9th Nov. at 8pm in the
Village Hall. Tickets are £2 each which includes a glass of wine or soft drink, so come along and get some
ideas for Christmas; you might win one of the items in the raffle! Tickets available on the night or in
advance from Bev Hankinson (891221) or Elizabeth Gwynne (891331). Next meeting on Thursday 24th Nov. at
8pm in 'The Plough', all welcome. The Annual Open Meeting is planned for Wednesday 18th January 1995
and is the ideal way to find out more about twinning as we look back at 1994, and look forward to events
in 1995 including the visit to Quincy-Voisins. Full details soon.

Thank You braunston Dancing Club
Mrs Betty Hargraves wishes to thank , i , o : .
all who attended her Coffee Morning meets for 'Sequence' and 'Old Time dancing, fortnightly
for the McMillan Nurse Appeal Fund. on Fridays at 7.45pm.The next dance is 11th November
£121 was raised. and new members, preferably couples will be most welcome.
2nd Cub Scouts

During the last few weeks we have invested Mattew Burge, Daniel Daymond, Kyle Grant, Simon Miller and Thomas Williams.
We are sorry to lose Christopher Stafford, who wil be soon going to Wales, and wish him well with Scouting in the future.

We started the Autumn Term by taking part in the Daventry Country Park evening walk and campfire, along with 50 other
cubs from the district..2 weeks later we held our own Night Walk through Wolthampcote and back down the canal, and then
came back to the Scout den for hot soup and camped there overnight. The following morning we all attended Church Parade
for the Family Service.

2 cubs joined James to form an activity base for the Daventry and District Scout Star Trek-a 9 to 2 night walk having 12
activities on the way ranging from acting a sketch, to boiling water in a sheet of tin foil! The Scouts eventually got 2 hours
sleep in the Village Hall before breakfast!

Several cubs were looking forward to doing their cyclists badge but this was rained off-hopefully to be re-sheduled for
November.
Presently, 2 scouts are helping us with a First Aid project as part of their badgework.
We are always pleased to welcome new cubs-please contact Jane Benson on Rugby 890015.
The Hellidon Players
Are you interested in joining the Hellidon Players Amateur Dramatic Group?
The group puts on a variety of shows-usually 2 or 3 per year. Recent successes have been Old Time Music Hall,
a Mediaeval Banquet, Poetry Evenings and Pantomime.
The Players, who are anxious to recruit new members, stress that you don't have to perform on stage if you don't
want to. There are plenty of backstage jobs to be done.
So, if you can dance, sing, or play a musical instrument, and have an interest in photography, costume, design or
lighting, or have other talents to offer, the Players would like to hear from you.
There will be an open evening to meet the Hellidon Players on 1st November, 8pm in Hellidon Village Hall. If you
are interested but unable to call on that date then please telephone Pauline Temple (Daventry 61472) or Jenny
Fell (Daventry 60284) for further information.
Village Notes by Dick Herne
Castle House and the adjacent cottage are distinctive buildings in the High Street.
The house with three storeys probably derives its name from its height.
On its west side there are traces of the gable end of an older cottage.
According to the 1851 census Castle house was occupied by Mr Cattell who kept a chemists shop in
the cottage. His son became a fully qualified doctor with the degrees of '"M.D.' and 'M.R.C.S.’
He lived in the house behind the present Post Office.
Harrow Lane takes its name from the stone house to the west: in 1851 it was a public house. A little
further on is the Old Plough, a traditional building which has been refaced and enlarged by the
addition of an extra storey. Next to it is a modern house which has replaced the old thatched
cottage shown in early photographs of the village

Layout created by Pat and Duncan W hite

Printed by ACE Printing, Daventry 0327 71959




